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Safe School Network Bulletin (February 2022) 

 

Dear Principals, parents and students 

 

Re: Say no to abuse 

The Judiciary Police arrested a man recently for stalking and secretly taking pictures of 

students during busy hours, after receiving tip-offs via the Safe School Network. The offender 

has been transferred to the Public Prosecutions Office for further enquiry.  

Similar cases happened sporadically in Macao and the Judiciary Police urge students to 

be on their guard at all times.  Tell the person firmly who tries to follow, tape or brush up 

against you to stay away, and report the incident to the police at once.  If you feel you have 

been violated in any way, please remember, it is not your fault! 

The Judiciary Police continues to working closely with local schools and conducting anti-

crime talks on sexual offence to reinforce students’ awareness against sexual offences and on 

protecting themselves from being victimized. 

More information on crime prevention are available on our website (www.pj.gov.mo).  

If you have any crime intelligence for the police, please contact us via the Safe School Network 

or via the following means: 8800 5500 (phone); 2835 6895 (fax) or email us (nam@pj.gov.mo).  

All information will be treated with confidentiality. 

 

Youth Concern Group 

Community Policing and Public Relations Division 

Judiciary Police 

Note: Information regarding our civic education is available on our website under “Community Policing”. 
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